
 
From: Jill Fisher  
Sent: 28 September 2015 10:00 

To: Cllr Onnalee Cubitt 
Subject: FW: Questions for The Environment Agency and Thames Water on the River Loddon and 

Water Quality 

 
Dear Cllr Cubitt, 
Please see the email from Thames Water as requested. 
Best regards 
Jill 
 
 
From: Mark Mathews  
Sent: 25 September 2015 08:00 
To: Joanne Brombley 

Cc: Joan Forteath; drwilson 
Subject: RE: Questions for The Environment Agency and Thames Water on the River Loddon and 
Water Quality 

 
**** PLEASE NOTE: This message has originated from a source external to 

Basingstoke & Deane Borough Council, and has been scanned for viruses. 

Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council reserves the right to store and 

monitor e-mails **** 

 
 
**** PLEASE NOTE: This message has originated from a source external to 

Basingstoke & Deane Borough Council, and has been scanned for viruses. 

Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council reserves the right to store and 

monitor e-mails **** 

 
 
Hi Joanne, 
 
I have the following response. 
 
‘We can confirm that the latest phosphate reading for September was 0.420mg/l and for August 
was 0.470mg/l. The consent limit is 1mg/l.’ 
 
I trust this clarifies matters. 
 
Cheers 
 
Mark Mathews 
Town Planning Manager 
Thames Water 
 
 

 


